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Comments: Regarding E-bikes use on our public lands,

| think e-bikes should not be allowed on single track trails on our public lands unless these trails are designated
for motorized use.

| am pro-e-bike on city streets and bike paths, on the paved and dirt roads, as well as paved or dirt bike paths on
public lands. But | am apposed to them being used on single track trails on US Forest Service lands. There is too
much conflict with hikers, equestrian use, and peddle bikers, and puts greater pressure on wildlife since e-cyclist

would be able to access deep into our forested areas.

I think e-bikes should be allowed on the Old Pass Road on the east side of Teton Pass and the future paved
paths over to Victor, Idaho.

Thanks for your consideration,

Charlie Otto



